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File Number: Ord 20-33

Creating the classification titled Deputy Director of Human Resources in the unclassified
service pursuant to Section 12.03.2(H) of the City Charter.

THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL DOES ORDAIN:

Section 1. That it is appropriate and desirable to place the position titled Deputy Director of Human
Resources in the unclassified service.

Section 2. That pursuant to Section 12.03.2 (H) of the City Charter, such positions shall be
established in the unclassified service of the City of Saint Paul by ordinance with the consent of the
Civil Service Commission.

Section 3. That appointment to Deputy Director of Human Resources shall be made by the director
of the department, with approval of the Mayor.

Section 4. This ordinance shall take effect and be in force 30 days from and after its passage,
approval, and publication, including by the Civil Service Commission.

At a meeting of the City Council on 11/18/2020, this Ordinance was Passed.

Yea: 5 Councilmember Brendmoen, Councilmember Tolbert, Councilmember
Noecker, Councilmember Jalali, and Councilmember Yang

Nay: 2 Councilmember Thao, and Councilmember Prince

Vote Attested by /ﬁ:‘g %.-‘?/— Date 11/18/2020

Council Secretary Trydy Moloney

Approved by the Mayor % é/ f Date 11/19/2020

Melvin Carter ll|
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Wegwerth, Sue (Cl-StPaul)

From: wrcarter3@gmail.com

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 4:35 PM
To: Wegwerth, Sue (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: RE: Signature

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization

| hope you are doing well. Family all good? Safe? Healthy? Yes. You have my
permission to use the stamp for the notice. Talk to you soon.

From: Wegwerth, Sue (CI-StPaul) <sue.wegwerth@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 9:09 AM

To: William Carter Il <wrcarter3@gmail.com>

Subject: Signature

Importance: High

Hi Billl How are you and your family?

[ will be needing your signature on the Ordinance/Resolution for the new unclassified Deputy Director of Human
Resources.

In the past, | have signature stamped them with permission. Would you please send me an email granting permission
for approval to use your signature stamp on the document(s).

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to give me a call.
Thanks.

Sue

Sue Wegwerth

Office of Human Resources
Labor Relations

200 City Hall Annex

25 West Fourth Street

Saint Paul, MN 55102
651-266-6513
sue.wegwerth@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Would you like to learn more about the City of Saint Paul? If so, visit us at www.ci.stpaul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

Confidentiality Notice:
The information contained in this e-mail communication and any attached documentation may be privilege, confidential
or otherwise protected from disclosure and is intended only for the use of the designated recipient(s). The use,
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